

VIA EMAIL (boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca)

January 31, 2017

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O.Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

## RE: OEB File Number EB-2015-0268

In response to the OEB's direction, in its December 1, 2016 Notice, for energy retailers to file a copy of all contracts that they intend to use with low volume consumers as of January 1, 2017, Active Energy would like to advise the OEB that as of January 1, 2017 it has not been retailing to low volume consumers. As such, Active Energy does not have contracts to file at this time.

Active Energy will file copies of its contracts with the OEB in advance of retailing to low volume consumers.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Gaetana Girardi Director, Operations

Email: gaetana.girardi@activeenergy.ca

Phone: 289-983-0162